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Congress of the United States
House of Representatives

May 3, 2024

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

ASSISTANT DEMOCRATIC LEADER
MEMBER, STEERING & POLICY

NATURAL RESOURCES COMMITTEE

RANKING MEMBER, SUBCOMMITTEE ON
FEDERAL LANDS

SUBCOMMITTEE ON WATER, WILDLIFE,
AND FISHERIES

JUDICIARY COMMITTEE
SUBCOMMITTEE ON THE ADMINISTRATIVE
STATE, REGULATORY REFORM, AND
ANTITRUST

SUBCOMMITTEE ON COURTS,
INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY, AND THE INTERNET

COMMITTEE ON RULES

I am requesting funding for the Larimer County Sheriff's Office Emergency Operations Center,
CO in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Larimer County

Sheriff's Office, located at 2250 W. County Road 56, Fort Collins, CO 80524.

The funding would be used to replace an aging emergency operations center. The project is an
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will allow the Larimer County Sheriff's Office to

better serve and protect the community during natural disasters and emergencies.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes
authorized in 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Joe Neguse

Member of Congress



